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Sara Almas

From: Tim Fryer

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 4:.26 PM_ 2
To: ‘Sandra DiPonio™—- ...

Subject: RE: September 19th, on behalf of Brian Bentz

Thank you Sandra. The tee-off is confirmed and | will work out the particulars with him when | see him on Monday am.

Tim Fryer

Mr. T. E. Fryer CMA

Chief Financial Officer

COLLUS / Collingwood Public Utilities
43 Stewart Road, PO Box 189
Collingwood ON

L9Y 375

1-705-445-1800(2225)
1-705-445-8267 (Fax)

Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Sandra DiPonio [mailto:sandra.diponio@powerstream.ca]
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 3:41 PM

To: Tim Fryer

Subject: September 15th, on behalf of Brian Bentz

Hello Mr. Fryer, .

Brian has asked me to let you know that he is available Monday afternoon and would be happy to join you for a
golf game at the Georgian Bay Club. | have noted a 2:00 pm tee-off time.

Thank you.

Sandra DiPonio

on behalf of

Brian Bentz, President & CEO
PowerStream Inc.

(905) 532-4606

From: Tim Fryer [mailto:tfryer@collus.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 8:08 AM
To: Brian Bentz

Subject: FW: September 19th

Hey Brian: Hope that you are doing real well, we haven't seen each other in a long time.

When you are here in Cwood on Monday I wondered if you would be interested and plan to hang around for a golf game
in the afternoon. I was hoping you would be able to join me as my guest and play at either Georgian Bay Club or the Lora
Bay Club. Wasn't sure if you had already had an opportunity to play GB or not. If not then that would probably be the
best choice and you would really enjoy it. The weather isn't suppose to be as great as it has been for the last week or so
but it doesn't look too bad. I figure we could play around 2-2:30 pm. Just the two of us we could scoot around real fast.
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